
 

 

18th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our topic after half term is focused on farming. To enhance the learning, we have 
arranged a visit to Herrings Green Activity Farm, in Wilstead. We have managed to 
secure a fantastic programme for the day, which includes meeting farm animals, and 
birds of prey as well as having the chance to watch a flying display! 
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 5th July 2022. The coach will be leaving at 9.15am 
and returning before the end of the school day. Children should wear their PE kit, as 
appropriate for the weather and bring a sun hat and/or raincoat as necessary. Please 
put sun cream on your child in the morning.  
 
All children will require a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks or nuts please. As children in 
Early Years are entitled to a free school meal, the kitchen can organise a packed lunch 
for your child. A text will be sent to parents in due course asking if you would like the 
kitchen to prepare a packed lunch for your child. Please ensure you reply so the 
correct amount of lunches can be prepared. 
 
The cost of this trip is £12.50 per child and we are asking for a voluntary contribution 
of this amount. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received the trip will not 
be able to take place. 
 
In order to make payment and give consent for the trip, please could you log onto your 
child’s Eduspot account no later than Thursday 30th June.  
 
We hope you will agree this will be a fantastic learning opportunity for your child.  
 
 
 
 
Helen Bassett  
Early Years Manager  


